
 
Village of Hilton Beach Updates 

April Council Meeting 
The next Council meeting is Wednesday, April 12, 2023, at 6 p.m. If you have an item to bring to 

Council, please submit your request in writing (in person to the office or by email to 

info@hiltonbeach.com) by Thursday, April 6th. All are welcome to attend. 

Centennial Logo  
The Village has a new logo to celebrate the Centennial! Using the corporate logo as inspiration 
(designed in 2015 by resident Patricia Duma as part of a logo contest), the Centennial logo 
continues to capture the essence of the Village.  
Happy 100th Birthday to the Village on May 8, 2023! 

Passing of By-law No. 2023-07  
Please note that the enclosed by-law regarding Shipping Containers was passed on March 15, 
2023. 

Landfill Hours NEW 

Starting the week of May 1, the Hilton Beach Landfill hours will change to:  
Wednesdays:   10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Sundays:   noon to 4 p.m. 
Mondays (summer long weekends): noon to 4 p.m.  
Tippage-free weekend Saturday May 20 (10 a.m. to 3 p.m.), Sunday May 21 (noon to 4 p.m.), 
Monday May 22 (noon to 4 p.m.) 

Mariner’s Lounge Laundromat  
The office has received feedback that the coin slots in the washers and dryers can be difficult to 

engage. They have been fixed, but please notify the office of any issues with the machines. 

Dog Tags 
2023 dog tags are available at the office at a cost of $5. Please tag your dog for easy identification 

should they get off leash! 

With thanks from the Village of Hilton Beach office. 


